
Hi Kate, 
 
Concerning the points in your letter I'm afraid that at the moment I do not know 
enough detail to answer your queries. That said I am a firm believer in the help 
Social services give to the vulnerable in our communities. In my election material 
you may note that I believe expensive projects with little real value should be 
curtailed and the money used to support education in schools and the elderly.  
 
Jeff Goodhall 
Independent 
Vote Jeff I'm listening 
 


